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February 7, 2013

giovanni@spallaccigroup.com

Giovanni Spallacci
Spallacci Group Ltd.

85 Lancing Drive, Unit Q
Hamilton, ON L8W 229

Dear Mr. Spallacci:

Thank you so much again for your contribution toward the construction of the Mark Preece Family
House which opened in April, 2011.

As you know, the Spallacci Group has been recognized at the Visionary Partner ($100,000 - $249,000)
level on our donor wall. We deeply appreciate you generous contribution to this important service.

Since opening, the Mark Preece Family House has served almost 1,000 families from across Ontario and
around the world. Our guests tell us they don’t know what they would have done without our service.

We appreciate the Spallacci Group as an important community partner in providing our service to
families of critically ill patients who are receiving treatment in Hamilton hospitals.

Thank you so much again.

Yougs sincerely,

Pearl Wolfe,
Executive Director

191 Barton Street East, Hamilton, ON, L8L 2W7
905-529-0770 (phone) 905-529-9955 (fax) info@markpreecehouse.ca



